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-----   LABEL   -----

DEFENSE

 The Ultimate 
Protector

 DOG REPELLENT

 DOMESTIC

 READ LABEL & BLISTER PAK BEFORE USING

 KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

 IRRITANT

CAUTION 
EXPLOSIVE

 Net 22 Grams

PRECAUTION:

Avoid contact with liquid or spray.  Strong irritant for eyes,
nose and skin.  Flush thoroughly with water all affected parts. 
Spray into eyes, nose and mouth of attacking dog.

GUARANTEE: 5% OLEORESIN CAPSICUM  (0.5% CAPSACIN)

REG. NO 23434 P.C.P. ACT

IGUANE LTEE 
C.P. 291 

Chambly Que 
J3L 4B3



-----   BLISTER PAK   -----

Pepper Spray

 DEFENSE

 GLOW-IN-THE-DARK 
SAFETY LOCK Spray Button

 Feel Safe While Walking, Jogging, 
Camping or at Home

 The Ultimate 
Protector

 DOG REPELLENT

 DOMESTIC

 KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

 READ LABEL & BACK PANEL BEFORE USING

 CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE

CAUTION 
EXPLOSIVE

 Net 22 gr.

REG. NO. 23434 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: 5% OLEORESIN CAPSICUM (0.5% CAPSACIN)

FOR USE AGAINST AGGRESSIVE DOGS ONLY.

CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE

DISPOSE OF PROPERLY.

IRRITANT KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

NON FLAMMABLE

DOMESTIC.



Oleoresin Capsicum is not a toy and should only be used in
situations where personal safety is threatened.  Improper use may
result in criminal and civil charges.  Shake contents
periodically.

DIRECTIONS:

1- Hold can in upright position

2- Unlock the glow in the dark spray button

3- Aim at face of dog.

4- Press button down to spray for one or two seconds.

Spray shoots up to 3.5 meters.

REPLACE AFTER USE.

PRECAUTIONS: Severe irritation to eyes, nose and skin can occur. 
Avoid contact with skin and eyes and inhalation of spray. 
Contents under pressure.  Persons with respiratory problems or
wearing contact lens should not use this product.  Do not place
in hot water or near radiators, stove or other sources of heat. 
Do not puncture container or store at temperatures over 50 deg
Celsius.  Contact air carriers concerning air transport.

FIRST AID: If contact occurs with skin, nose or eyes, flush
repeatedly with cold water.  Symptoms usually do not persist for
more than one hour.  Obtain medical attention if symptoms
persist. 

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all
pressure.  Wrap and dispose with household garbage.

Distributed by: IGUANE LTEE. C.P. 291 Chambly P.Q. J3L 4B3

PRECAUTION:

Avoid contact with liquid or spray.  Strong irritant for eyes,
nose and skin.  Flush thoroughly with water all affected parts. 
Spray into eyes, nose and mouth of attacking dog.

GUARANTEE: 5% OLEORESIN CAPSICUM            (0.5% CAPSACIN)

REG. NO 23434 P.C.P. ACT

IGUANE LTEE 
C.P. 291 
Chambly Que 
J3L 4B3

******************************



This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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